School Council meeting 21.10.20
[bookmark: _GoBack]Each class shared their class feelings about Mrs Charlton’s letter. Each class felt that they would struggle to improve if they didn’t know what they had done well and what they still struggled with.

They said they felt it was important that teachers gave feedback or marked maths, literacy, science and history. 

We discussed what the children could self-mark. Year 6 said they could work out the inverse operation to mark some maths- the children who mark maths as a whole class feel this is a good way of working. They all said this worked well for marking spellings too. 
Y6 also suggested that children could check spellings using a dictionary for improving literacy work.

I asked each school councillor to prepare for the meeting on 20th Nov which will be held on Teams as a parliament session after assembly.
